
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF GEORGETOWN CHARTER TOWNSHIP  

AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Georgetown Township has cancelled the Finance 

Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, April 5, 2021 at 8:15 a.m. at 1515 Baldwin 

Street, Jenison, Michigan. 

 

Ryan Kidd, Clerk 

Posted Monday, March 29, 2021, at 2:00 p.m. 

 

 


